
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

To:   Honorable President and Members 

  Cook County Board of Commissioners 

 

From:  Matthew B. DeLeon 

  Secretary to the Board 

 

Date:   12/12/2016 

 

Subject:  Errata for the 12/14/2016 Asset Management Committee Notice and Agenda 

              

Please be advised of the following changes to the items listed below. 

 

1. Page 2, 16-5112 PROPOSED CONTRACT 
 

The stated contract period and potential fiscal year budget impact are incorrect 

 

Contract period:  11/17/2016 - 11/16/2018 12/28/2016 – 12/27/2018, with one (1), one (1) year renewal 

option  

 

Potential Fiscal Year Budget Impact:  FY 2016 $48,200.00; FY 2017 $1,151,800 FY 2017 $1,200,000.00 

 

  

 


